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On 23 February 2018, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from  Nelson Forests Limited who sought to be heard out of sequence.  
 
Due to the condensed nature of the Block 3 topics, and the travel time required for representatives of 
Nelson Forests Limited to attend the hearings, the Planner for Nelson Forests Limited requested to be 
heard on Public Access and Open Space and Indigenous Biodiversity - Significant Wetlands at one 
time during the week 12 to 14 March 2018. 
 
Given the circumstances provided by Nelson Forests Limited, the Panel agreed that attendance at 
each day would be onerous and as what was being sought would not hinder the progress of the 
hearing, the request was granted to speak to Topics 7 and 8 at one time during the hearing of Block 3 
topics. 
 
   
Dated 8 March 2018  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


